
 

London Hydro 
111 Horton Street 
P.O. Box 2700 
London, ON 
N6A 4H6 
 
October 7, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  Application for a Distribution Licence Amendment Board File No. EB-2014-0292 

 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

London Hydro was directed to arrange immediately for the posting on our website both 
the English and French versions of the Board provided Notice of Application as per 
Letter of Direction dated October 6, 2014. 
 
London Hydro was also directed to inform the Board by way of letter directed to the 
Board Secretary that the notices have been posted on your website, immediately upon 
completion. 
 
This letter confirms that London Hydro has complied with Board direction. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin Benum, CPA, CMA, BBM 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
Telephone (519) 681-5800 ext. 5750 
Fax (519) 661-2596 
benumm@londonhydro.com 
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